
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Stokes, John <jstokes@scda.sc.gov>
CC: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/2/2016 10:08:19 AM
Subject: pipeline issues

John,
 
Hope you are doing well.  The Governor’s office is being asked again about waivers for fuel issues due to the potential 
problems from Colonial’s recent events.  So far we received the following requests that I believe are in your agency’s 
wheelhouse:
 
- SCPC asks state to waive fuel standards in order to allow 15 RVP
- SCPC asks Governor/state to weigh in with EPA in support of waiver allowing blending and comingling
 
Is the Department going to issue industry wide waivers that we can share? Or should we have persons contact you 
directly for these type of requests?
 
 
Thank you,
Richele
 
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
 
Safe Place SC – www.safeplaceSC.sc.gov
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